
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/11/2019 5:00:00 AM

First name: Mary George

Last name: Morstead

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: From: walden8also@aol.com

Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2019 9:39 AM

To: Potts, Robert S -FS

Subject: Fracking in Sam Houston National Forest comments

 

Dear Sir:

 I tried the phone number but it did not work correctly. It appeared to be a Puerta Rico number. I would 

like to comment on the fracking in the forest and Lake Conroe area.

Please Reply

 Thanks,

Mary George Morstead

12974 Wood Harbour  Drive

Montgomery,TX 77356

713-819-6413


